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This book is a complete step by step reference for building, tuning, and repairing black powder
rifles, pistols, and revolvers. The section on tuning cap and ball revolvers immediately paid for my
book. It also has a great historical introduction on the frontier gunsmith, with sections on tools and
safety.

i was raised around firearms and always loved them, but a stint in military service "over-saturated"
me. forty-something years later, i experienced new interest. i always loved civil-war-era pistols, and
bought one after happening across a few for great prices in a well-known sport outfitter's catalog. i
wanted a book that would show me something of the ins and outs of these guns, and this was
available. this book covers a lot of ground that i really didn't need, but chapters on "tuning" a
cap-and-ball pistol and on bluing were extremely helpful. once again, offered something that i
needed!

I own several black powder revolvers and in the interest of staying in one piece I research the art
thoroughly. There's a trick to growing old. It's a matter of surviving your own stupidity and that of
those around you. Anyone who get's into black powder and doesn't tread cautiously will get a rude

awakening. Get the book.

Not the most straightforwardly organized book, but it's all good stuff for someone just getting into the
idea of tearing apart and working on frontstuffers. I've had this book for a few years and have used
different bits of the info it contains on several occasions: I thought to do this review today after I
successfully used Fadala and Storey's info to guide me through a trigger tune-up on a brand new
Pietta 1858 revolver. Very handy to have around!

Unfortunately this book is now out of print and its content out of date. I can not find one of the kit
models which it covers still in production.But no matter. The information stands on its own. You can
benefit allot from the pictures and overall skills that can be mastered by applying what can be
gleaned to similar projects.Thanks Sam!

The author covers all the important steps and gives a few tips. The problem is the instructions that
come with gun kits has better detail.

Black Powder Hobby Gunsmithing Gunsmithing - Guns of the Old West (Gunsmithing) Gunsmithing
at Home: Lock, Stock & Barrel- A Complete Step-by-Step Fully Illustrated Guide to the Art of
Gunsmithing, 2nd Edition Kratom: The Truth About Mitragyna Speciosa: An Introductory Guide to
Capsules, Powder, Extract, And The Full Effects (Ketum, Kratum, Kratom Capsules, Kratom
Powder, Kratom Extract) Powder Diffraction: The Rietveld Method and the Two Stage Method to
Determine and Refine Crystal Structures from Powder Diffraction Data Loading the Black Powder
Rifle Cartridge More How-To's for the Black Powder Cartridge Rifle Shooter How To's For The
Black Powder Cartridge Rifle Shooter Shooting the Black Powder Cartridge Rifle Cast Bullets For
The Black Powder Cartridge Rifle Black Powder and the Old West From Musket to Metallic
Cartridge: A Practical History of Black Powder Firearms Black Powder and Hand Steel: Miners and
Machines on the Old Western Frontier The How To Book For The Black Powder Hunter &
Re-Enactor Powder Trade (Black Magic Outlaw Book 4) Black Magic Spells: Black Magic Spells for
Beginners (Black Magick) eBay Selling Mastery 2016: Turn Your eBay Hobby To A Six Figure
Business (Product Sourcing, Product Research, Retail Arbitrage, Wholesale, Liquidation, eBay
Secrets, ebay listings) Clock Repairing as a Hobby: An Illustrated How-To Guide for the Beginner
Collecting Sports Legends: The Ultimate Hobby Guide 300 Great Baseball Cards of the 20th
Century: A Historical Tribute by the Hobby's Most Relied Up

